
What’s Going On Here?

This work is part of the ESCR project’s Project Area 1 contract, 
SANDRESM1.
Visit the ESCR website, nyc.gov/escr, to sign up for weekly Construction Bulletins, 
Community Advisories, and other project communications.

Questions? Preguntas? 问题?
Please contact our Community Construction Liaisons (CCLs) for any 
project-related inquiries/concerns:  
Vanessa Gomez, para mas información llame: 347-628-8724
Pauline Chan, 欢迎中文咨询: 929-717-9015
Email: ESCRCCL1@ddccr.com
Or submit an inquiry by scanning the QR code or visiting our 
website: nyc.gov/escr/contact

The ESCR team is starting work on the flood protection system in this 
area, including the floodgates crossing the FDR Drive and floodwalls 
on both sides of the roadway. The rendering to the right shows the 
floodgates in operation.

Because this work requires some excavations in the roadway, it can 
be disruptive and loud. We are required to perform many of these 
activities at night to minimize traffic disruptions. We apologize for the 
disturbance.

Several floodgates north of E. 15th Street have already been installed 
under ESCR, including one shown to the right at E. 23rd Street. This 
project will protect residents, businesses, and utilities from flooding. 
Thank you for your patience as we install this critical infrastructure!

Floodgate 17 adjacent to   
Asser Levy Playground

Rendering of E. 13th St. floodgate 
deployed during storm condition


